
MJC/kg 

6th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

As we move into the new academic year we look at how we can best use the resources that are 

available to us to support the needs of the students. 

 

Many of you will know that the Learning Hub is used to support students who are recovering 

from illness, have worries about mainstream school or who need extra support for a variety of 

reasons. 

From this September the Learning Hub will be a different type of resource and so will not be 

accessible in its previous working remit. We will be spending the initial period of returning to 

school redeveloping the resource with a very specific brief on how it will be used and so 

therefore will not be available to our students. 

 

The excellent service run by Mrs Exall and Mrs Gibbs as our school ELSA and counselling team 

will continue and students who are on their support list will continue to access this. 

 

For those of you who have children who are accessing the hub currently, Mrs Gilmartin will have 

been in touch to explain the next steps. 

 

Wishing you all a good autumn term. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr M Chance 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


